
 

 

                                             

 

 

 

 

 
                                                       May 2019 

Dear Parent 

 
We have a fantastic interest again in the school ski trip for 2020. We are delighted to be able to 

accommodate nearly 120 students and all deposits have been paid to Topflight. We will be 

taking two separate trips in 2020, both to the fantastic Italian resort of Madonna di Campiglio, 

a beautiful high altitude resort in the Dolomiti in Italy.  All 4th and 5th years will be travelling 

during the Mid term break in February 2020. The total cost of the tour will be approx €1200. 

This will include all costs of transport and ski holiday insurance, hotel accommodation (bed, 

breakfast and evening meals), ski equipment hire and lift passes, and also après ski programme. 

It does not include lunch and general pocket money. 

 

A second payment of €200 should be paid before the end of May 2019. Payments from now 

onwards are to be made directly to Topflight. The details for payments are as follows… 

 

The booking is now set up for parents to begin online payments   
Login to https://payment.topflightforschools.ie/ 

  
 Booking Reference   12285 

 Password   cbsnaas 

Please select a student  scroll down to get your son’s name 

Please enter payment  select amount you want to pay 

Please select a payment type your debit or credit card 

Please confirm the payment and  Pay Now 

 

If you are not on the list please contact me asap.. 

Any problems please find below the link of the Topflight video for Online Payments. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NFiNN-TL6PU 

 
We advise you to continue payments as you wish, but to note that final payment is due on or 

before Friday December 13th 2019 ie. ten weeks before our departure date in February 2019. 

Other years we have recommended a payment schedule, €200 in Sept, €200 in Oct, €200 in Nov 

and the balance before Friday 13th December 2019.  

 

If there are any difficulties please contact me here in the school or on 087 2217406.  

Just again, to remind you at this stage that your son requires a couple of items: 

 

An individual Passport and A European Health Insurance Card.       [(www.ehic.ie)].                                                              

 

You should have already given me your son’s name, as it appears on his Passport and I have 

forwarded this to Topflight. Airlines may charge up to €100 for a name change on the ticket. 

We are looking forward to bringing the boys on this fabulous trip and giving them a great 

lifetime experience. I hope that they appreciate it and that they are all very grateful to you. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
Niall Rennick, Tour Organiser. 

https://eur04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpayment.topflightforschools.ie%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7Ccc5b11cb0ffc49482d0408d5bb01323b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636620536159441153&sdata=UL6dnHX7mTmVhvB6APraCUfTHoOZ4gS42%2Basm5BDurw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DNFiNN-TL6PU&data=02%7C01%7C%7Ccc5b11cb0ffc49482d0408d5bb01323b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636620536159441153&sdata=L3NiRk2Xa8p3WEzHOgR0bsl4Kxijtf0MzszHnON4L54%3D&reserved=0
http://www.ehic.ie/

